Notes from Strategic Planning Meeting held at the Civic Hall, Uppermill 24 June 2021
(The meeting did not meeting quorate requirements, therefore no decisions were made, discussion only)

Present: Cllr. Beeley	Cllr. Byrne (DP)
	    Cllr. Knotts

1.	 Apologies for absence
Cllrs. Al-Hamdani, Dawson, Woodvine and A. Fletcher and G. Brownridge (OMBC)
2.	Minutes from 29 April 2021
	Agrees as true record.
3. 	Draft policies – progress was discussed and would be discussed further at the workshop in August. 
4.	The response from Highways from issues raised by residents from the NP survey was received. The clerk to contact Cllr. Dawson to suggest that responses were sent to the members of the traffic and transport committee. 
5.	No response regarding Fletchers Mill from Emma Barton- clerk to send further reminder.  
6.	No items for next Agenda.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING:
All day workshop 26 August 2021 09.30 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Uppermill Civic Hall
	
  


